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Welcome



College of Engineering DSO Website

• All DSO’s should visit and be familiar 
with the policies and resources on the 
following websites:  

• https://engg.k-state.edu/student-
success/organizations/policies/

• https://engg.k-state.edu/student-
success/organizations/resources/







Budget Requests
• Travel and General Request

– Registration, lodging, vehicle/motor pool 
rental, shuttle/taxi, parking, mileage, 
etc. 

– Special events or activities

• Major Item/Equipment Request 
– Parts, supplies, fees, registration, etc.



Budget Requests
• Major Requests: Submit by Oct. 26th

• Collect activity information
– Photos & brief bullets to submit with 

2022-23 budget request

• Travel requests are to be provided at 
least four weeks in advance of travel 



Questions?


